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21st September 2022 

 
Good afternoon, 

World Car Free Day – Thursday, 22nd September 2022 
 

I am writing to let you know that tomorrow is World Car Free Day.  World Car Free Day is 

celebrated on the 22nd September every year, and encourages motorists to give up their cars for 

a day and think about how they can use more sustainable transport for everyday journeys. Today, 

an estimated 1.4 billion cars travel the roads throughout the world and, although they offer a quick 

and convenient way to get around, their use is harmful to our environment.  

 

World Car Free Day aims to see what life would be like without cars on the road, so we encourage 

the children and their families to walk, cycle, scoot or use public transport to travel to and from 

school tomorrow. You could even organise a car share with friends or family, as that still means 

there is one less car on the road!  

 

The children will be learning about World Car Free Day in their assemblies this week, and we will 

be asking them to bring in any photos of them taking part, or posters that they have made about 

the day, as we always love to see this.  

 

If you are unable to partake tomorrow, organising your own Car Free Day on a different day is a 

wonderful idea too. 

 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Miss Hine 
Year 3 Class Teacher 
Environment and Sustainable Travel Lead 
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